
Meeting Announcement for County Website 

A Community Input Meeting will be held on Thursday, January 28th, 2021 at 4:00 pm to discuss 

the proposed Pyewacket Subdivision located on Jones Ferry Road, approximately 2500 ft south of 

Ferguson Road on the east side of Jones Ferry Road. The meeting will be held at the picnic shelter 

located at the Chatham County Park at Briar Chapel located at 1015 Andrews Store Rd, Pittsboro, NC 

27312, and will last approximately three (3) hours. The open house format will run for three hours but 

you are welcome to arrive and depart at any time between 4 – 7pm to review exhibits and provide 

comments. The proposed subdivision will consist of +/-93 lots on approximately 128 acres, with an 

average lot size of .6 acres. Water will be provided by Community Wells and sewer will be private septic 

systems. A representative will be available to answer any questions there may be, and all interested 

parties are encouraged to attend to offer feedback. Our plans may be revised based on your input 

before we submit to the County. Please contact Warren Mitchell at 919-593-1916 or 

warrendmitchellpe@gmail.com for more information. A virtual meeting will be held online the same day 

at 2:00 pm for those who prefer that option over the in-person meeting. Please email or call Warren 

Mitchell for the link to the virtual meeting. 

 

Meeting Location Map 
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